
From: Matt McKee matt@publicrecordsnw.com
Subject: Re: McKee 6 request for further clarification

Date: February 23, 2022 at 8:24 AM
To: HOOVER, SARA L hoovers@psd401.net

Thanks for the info. Yes, you may consider this request closed.

On Feb 22, 2022, at 5:21 PM, HOOVER, SARA L <hoovers@psd401.net> wrote:

The receipt of ESSER funding was not tied to compliance with DOH and/or OSPI covid protocols.  

Do you need any other information regarding this request (#6) or can we consider it closed? 

Thank you

Sara 

-----Original Message-----
From: Matt McKee <matt@publicrecordsnw.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 12:39 PM
To: HOOVER, SARA L <hoovers@psd401.net>
Subject: Re: McKee 6 request for further clarification

I want to acknowledge that this is the second time you have asked for clarification and want to apologize for not getting back to you
sooner on this.

I am trying to figure out if there is a relationship between the district receiving ESSER funds and the districts compliance to Board of
Health and/or OSPI COVID protocols. Was the receipt  of ESSER funds tied to compliance with BOH and/or OSPI covid protocols
such as mask mandates and/or on campus COVID-19 vaccine clinics.

On Feb 21, 2022, at 5:54 AM, HOOVER, SARA L <hoovers@psd401.net> wrote:

Please see the attached

Sara Hoover
Peninsula School District 
Risk and Compliance Manager
Hoovers@psd401.net
(253) 530-1003 - Direct Line

<McKee 6 request for further clarification.pdf>


